
 

Things You Need 
to Know This Week 

July 2, 2021 
 

Member Notice 
 

Hospitality Advocacy 
 
US Travel Association continues to advocate for hospitality on Capitol Hill. Currently, they are 
pushing for the Hospitality & Travel Tax Credit bill, which extends existing credits and 
establishes new tax credits that assist the hospitality and restaurant industry. They've devised a 
simple one-click to send a message. Contact Congress Here 

 
 
Important Wage and Tip Credit Information for Businesses 
 
US Department of Labor has proposed changes to the 80/20 tip credit rule which would limit the 
amount of non-tip producing work an employee can perform. Public comment open until Aug 
23rd. 
 
Restaurant Business article and link to comment 
 
Important Wage and Tip Credit Information for Businesses 

 
 
OC Chamber Crab Feast – Please Consider Submitting a RFP 
by July 9, 2021 
 
The RFP is available for our annual crab feast to be held in October. All Chamber members are 
welcome to submit a response by July 9, 2021. 
 
Crab Feast RFP 

 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1346
https://p2a.co/jRWa8aj
https://www.restaurantbusinessonline.com/workforce/dol-proposes-change-8020-tip-credit-rules
https://chambermaster.blob.core.windows.net/userfiles/UserFiles/chambers/358/File/My_folder/ImportantWageandTipCreditInformationforBusinesses.pdf
https://oceancity.org/chamber-requests-for-proposals/


  

     

Please contact the Chamber for additional information 
(410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org 

 

 

mailto:mychamber@oceancity.org
https://www.oceancity.org/
https://www.wmdt.com/
https://www.47abcbigdeal.com/
https://www.metv.com/

